
 
MONROE COMMUNITY COLLEGE 

DAMON CAMPUS 
STUDENT EVENTS AND GOVERNANCE ASSOCIATION (SEGA) 

Minutes of September 12, 2014 
SEGA MEMBERS PRESENT 
Mariah Reynolds, President 
Jennifer Lee, Vice President of Governance 
Erzsebet  Piros, Vice President of Student Events 
Azseya Hamilton, Civic Engagement Coordinator 
Charles Hathaway, Social Activities Coordinator 
Barbara McKinney, Adult/ Evening Coordinator  
John Campbell, Diversity Coordinator 
Tyticka Hill, Budget Coordinator 
Melanie Caicedo, Recruitment Coordinator 
 
SEGA MEMBERS ABSENT 
Tiffany Echevarria, Publicity Coordinator-Excused absence 
Donise Crittenden, Committee Member- Unexcused absence 

 
ADVISORS PRESENT 
Greg Wilson, SEGA Advisor 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey, SEGA Faculty Advisor  
 
GUEST 
Nekiaye Tolbert-Alumni 
 
The meeting was called to order at 12:15 pm 
 
UNFINISHED BUSINESS  
Community Projects- the SEGA team has agreed on adopting a family for the upcoming Christmas holiday and also a local shelter in the city of Rochester of New 
York.  The SEGA team has also agreed on speaking at some of the local High School’s to spread the word about attending college right after High School. 
 
SPEAK TO SEGA 
Nekiaye Tolbert-Alumni would like to collaborate with SEGA to have a peace rally at Liberty Pole way on Saturday 10.4.14 at 11am.  SEGA has agreed to attend 
and help support the peace rally. 
 
Voting on funding to assist with snacks for the Pathways To Success, Breast Cancer event has been approved for 10.15.14. 
  
NEW BUSINESS 
Past Events- “We Will Never Forget 9.11” September 10

th
 12-1pm were reviewed this event went well. 

 
Upcoming Events-“You are important” September 15

th
 12-1pm in the 4

th
 floor atrium; “Constitution Day” September 17, 2014 12-1pm in the 4

th
 floor lounge; 

“Voter’s Registration day” September 23
rd

, time has not yet been established. 
Leadership Retreat, September 26-28

th
, Camp Stella Morris.  

SUNY Conference, October 17-19 at the RIT Inn 
 

ADVISORS REPORT 
Greg Wilson- Keep doing a great job. 
Dr. Kenneth Humphrey- If I were retired I would hire all of you.  Everyone has been doing a wonderful job at keeping me engaged. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 1:22 pm. 
Submitted by Catherin E. Ray, Office of Campus Life, Administrative Assistant 


